LETTER TO EMPLOYEE ON MATERNITY LEAVE FOLLOWING DEATH OF BABY
Dear [NAME]

Maternity Leave
I was very sorry to hear the sad news that your baby died.  Please accept my sincere condolences to you and your family.  Our thoughts are with you at what must be a very difficult time.
I wanted to write in order to reassure you that, because you have already started your Maternity leave, you are eligible to remain on maternity leave for the full period of 52 weeks and to continue to receive statutory maternity pay.
If you decide that you would like to return before the end of the 52 weeks you should give the Company at least eight weeks’ written notice.
In the meantime, if there is anything we can do to support you at this sad time please let me know.

Yours sincerely,

[NAME]

